
 

From: Gould, Jason <Jason.Gould@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 5:10 PM 
 
Subject: Fwd: "Dewey Day" H-109 bill - Requesting Help. 
 
 

 
From: Curtis Wilkin  
Sent: Wednesday, March 4, 2020 1:53:11 PM 
To: Gould, Jason  
Subject: Re: "Dewey Day" H-109 bill - Requesting Help.  
  
Good Afternoon, 
I am writing in support of Dewey Day. Admiral Dewey is a distant relative of 
mine, My Grand Mother was a Dewey.  I support a day to recognize the 
achievements that Dewey made and the contributions he gave to his 
Country as a Vermonter. 
Thank You,  
Curtis Wilkin 
 


